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Term 4 Week 1 

 Monday 10th October - Students and Teachers 
return to school.  

 Monday 10th October - School Swimming Scheme 
 Tuesday 11th October - School Swimming Scheme  
 Wednesday 12th October - School Swimming 

Scheme  
 Thursday 13th October - School Swimming 

Scheme 
 Friday 14th October - School Swimming Scheme 
 Friday 14th October - PSSA Round 3 
 Friday 14th October - K-6 Assembly hosted by 

Class SRC Representatives. 

Term 4 Week 2 

 Monday 17th October - School Swimming Scheme 
 Tuesday 18th October - School Swimming Scheme  
 Wednesday 19th October - School Swimming 

Scheme  
 Wednesday 19th October - Art Class  
 Thursday 20th October - School Swimming 

Scheme 
 Friday 21st October - School Swimming Scheme 
 Friday 21st October - PSSA Round 4 
 Friday 21st October - K-6 Assembly with an item 

performed by 3C 

Term 4 Week 3 

 Tuesday 24th October - District Public Speaking 
Competition  

 Thursday 26th October - Grand Parents Day 
 Friday 27th October - PSSA Round 5 
 Friday 27th October - K-6 Assembly with an item 

performed by KH 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Days to Remember! 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday - Canteen Open  

Tuesday, Thursday - Uniform Shop Open 

Tuesday - School Banking Day 

Wednesday - Playgroup  

Thursday - Parent Café, PSSA Training 

Friday - K-6 Assembly, K-6 Sport Day, PSSA sport 

 

What’s on @ Sadleir 

 

Sadleir Public School 
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Welcome to the end of term three at Sadleir Public School. It is hard to believe that the term is over. This 

term we have had a number of highlights including: a whole school concert, Liverpool West Dance 

Festival performances, participation in the Liverpool City Student Parliament Project, several excursions 

including a parent excursion to Western Sydney University, visiting music performances and outstanding 

sporting performances. 

Public Speaking 

This week we held the 2016 Public Speaking Finals here at school. Congratulations to all students who 

participated. The standard was very high with speeches covering a range of topics. Speakers were 

assessed on their manner and method as well as the contents of their speeches.  

The 2016 winners are listed below 

Early Stage 1 - Suad  KM 

Stage 1 - Jaydon 1/2B 

Stage 2 - Ahmed  4/5L 

Stage 3 - Kristine  5/6T 

 

Enrolments at Sadleir Public School in 2017 
 
At the moment we are very busily taking enrolments for next year. Our staff walked around the local 
area last Monday dropping information in letter boxes to make sure everyone knows about our school. 
Please come up to the office and enrol your children for Kindergarten in 2017 as soon as possible. If you 
know someone who has a child who is in the area please ask them to come up to the school and enrol so 
that we can sort out our class structures.  
 
Please also note that we are considering Out of Area Enrolment applications at the present time but that, 
as per our policy requirements, all parents need to complete an Out of Area form for consideration.  This 
will ensure that we can be proactive in organising everything for 2017 in the best way possible for all 
students across the school. We have many people wishes to come to Sadleir and we need to ensure that 
the process is fair. It is a genuine privilege to lead a school with such a well-deserved positive reputation 
in the local area. 

Mr Ralph’s Principal Report 
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This year, 27 students from years 3-6 participated in the Western Sydney Festival of Performing Arts. These 

students have been working hard since Term 2 to make the dance happen. The Festivals theme this year was 

'Journey' and Sadleirs' item reflected an army combat theme and the journey that music can take you through. 

Students were dressed the part as army officers including combat face painting.   

All 27 dancers were very dedicated, worked extremely hard and danced to the best of their ability. I was so proud 

of everything the students achieved. All of the hard work paid off!  It was a privilege to be apart of the festival this 

year and I thank each and every student for their time, dedication and collaboration to bring it together and make 

it look as amazing as it was. 

Thank you to all the families, parents and carers for your flexibility and your understanding. To all the teachers who 

assisted on the night and leading up to the event, thank you for your time and effort to get us organised and ready. 

Overall, our performance was a huge success and couldn’t have happened without everybody's efforts.       

Thanks everyone,  

Mrs Duricic. 

Western Liverpool Festival of Performing Arts – Senior Dance Group 
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Western Liverpool Festival of Performing Arts – Junior Dance Group 

Junior Dance Group 

On Tuesday 6th September the Junior Dance group performed in the Western Liverpool Performing Arts Festival at 

Mounties. 

The 11 students from years 1 and 2 worked very hard in the run up to the performance having three rehearsals 

every week in order to be ready for the performance. 

The theme for the festival was The Journey and the students performed their dance to a French song. The piece, 

‘Dance in France’, showcased our students’ ability to work together, their musicality, and strong movement skills. 

Many thanks to all the parents, families, and friends who came to support our dance group on the night. We were 

very proud to be a part of the festival and the students’ did a wonderful job! 

Miss Walmsly 
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Sadleir Public School choir group performed at the Western Liverpool Festival of Performing Arts (WLFPA) on 

Wednesday night 7th September 2016 at Mounties. Our choir group proudly sang alongside Cecil Hills PS, Bonnyrigg 

Heights PS, Hinchinbrook PS and the core group.  

They delivered a spectacular performance and awestruck the spectators with the hit songs Fireflies by Owl City to 

We Are All In This Together by High School Musical to highlight the “Journey’ theme. Special thanks to the teachers, 

students and family members that allocated their own time to help support and provide positivity to our choir 

group.   Mr Tran 

2016 Choir – Shayma, TJ, Ammi, Ahmed, Esther, Tiki, Bella, Dakota, Jihan, Emma, Nivin 

Nivin – It was fun because we got to sing and watch other schools performances on the night. 

Ammi – I really enjoyed performing in front of others and making new friends. 

Tiki – I had a lot of fun singing in front my family, friends and guests. 

Shayma – It was a really exciting, an experience I will never forget! 

 

Western Liverpool Festival of Performing Arts – Choir 
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Footy Fun Day 

We finished Term 3 with a footy fun day! We had a great time wearing our 

sports gear and participating in lots of fun activities! Thank you to the P& C 
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Celebrating Book Week 

A big thankyou to all children, parents and staff for a great term in the Library at Sadleir Public School. Term 3 is 
always a busy term in the Library but all students and staff have approached these activities with a huge level of 
enthusiasm.  

On Thursday the 1st of September we held our Book Week celebration which involved watching a special musical 
performance called “Fair Dinkum”, an outdoor reading session, a colouring in and book cover design competition and 
our Book costume Parade. This years theme was Australia! Story Country. We were also lucky enough to have our 
Scholastic Book Fair for two weeks.  A great time was had by all and it was extremely pleasing to see all children 
enjoying themselves and gaining an increased appreciation into Australian literature.  

I’d like to congratulate all students and parents across the school for the hard work put in to preparing costumes for 
the day and for their purchases made at the Book Fair. We were able to sell almost $2000 worth of materials at the 
Book Fair which will result in quite a sizable commission being paid back to our school. I was able to put many faces to 
names during Book Week and I can most definitely say that the Sadleir community is xtremely lucky to have you all on 

board.  
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2168 Student Parliament   

Last week we held an election for our Student 

Parliament Representatives for the 'What 

Matters?' Stronger Children and Communities 

2168 project. We had 15 outstanding candidates 

who all did a great job campaigning and 

presented wonderful speeches. We will 

announce our 4 representatives at assembly 

tomorrow. Thank you to our Senior SRC for 

running the election so professionally. 

Congratulations to Ryan, Kristine, Redil and Aisha 

who were elected as our Student Parliament 

Representatives. 

On Tuesday we attended our first session of the 2168 

Student Parliament with 5 other primary schools. We 

designed a logo for the parliament, had an 

introduction to the Children’s Right Charter and 

discussed local issues. Aisha was the winner of the 

logo design competition. We made new friends from 

Cartwright Public School and Ashcroft Public School. 

Thank you to Liverpool City Council Australia for 

providing this opportunity. We look forward to the 

next one in Term 4. 

Ryan, Kristine, Redil & Aisha 
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Musica Viva Performance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regional Spelling Bee  

Last Wednesday, Uyen, Redil , Antonio and Jack 

represented our school at the Regional Spelling Bee at 

Bonnyrigg Heights Public School. Congratulations to 

these four students who all tried their very best. 

 A special mention to Redil who made it to round nine of 

the competition and was one of the top five students in 

Stage Two. 

Why Music is important? 

Students attended the Musica Viva "Sailing the sounds of South America" concert on Monday 19th September. 

The band of musicians were called Tigramuna. This word means "to return". Tigramuna performed a 

multicultural musical performance of contemporary South American urban music where students heard Latin 

American indigenous rhythms and instruments combined with the harmonies of western music and jazz. The 

students heard a range of instruments; Andean flutes, jazz and south American guitars, bass, flutes, saxophones 

and cuban and south American percussions. Some students played instruments, but all danced, clapped and 

moved to the infectious rhythms of the music. At the end of the concert one student asked the question; 'Why is 

music important?". The musician suggested music is important because it brings us all together, no matter what 

kind of music. Another idea was that music makes us feel happy, and Tigramuna's music left everyone feeling 

happy, involved and invigorated. 
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PSSA Season 2 Reports – Boys Soccer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadleir PS showed once again that we are a mighty force in the Green Valley PSSA. We always manage to provide 

close competition for the other schools within our district. Considering the size of our school, the boys should be 

very proud of their efforts. 

The Senior Boys team tried hard and played with tremendous team spirit, which must have been difficult while 

witnessing the comparative success of the Junior team. Although they didn’t win many games, the boys created 

strong opportunities and demonstrated an improved passing game in the latter half of the season.   

The Junior Boys team were well deserved champions, managing to record an undefeated season. With talented 

players in key positions and a supporting group who worked endlessly to provide telling tackles and link play, 

they consistently dominated the opposition. Congratulations on a fantastic season. 

I’ve been keeping an eye open while on playground duty and can already see some possible inclusions for next 

year’s teams. I’m looking forward to another great effort next year.  

Mr Scully.  
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PSSA Season 2 Report – Girls Oztag 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Senior and Junior Girls Oztag teams who are the Green Valley PSSA Premiers. Both teams 

remained undefeated throughout the season. 

Our Senior Team were brilliant in both attack and defence and even when they were behind they fought hard to come 

back and finished the season undefeated.  Their never give up attitude and determination was impressive and their skill 

and speed on the field kept the opposition guessing. The girls all displayed outstanding sportsmanship both on and off 

the field all season and were well deserved GVPSSA Premiers. 

Our Junior Team had skills and speed that were hard to match and gave their all to every game they played. With only 2 

players having played PSSA Oztag before their skills and ability to pick up the game was impressive.  They scored 41 

tries and only had 5 scored against them all season. The Junior Team displayed outstanding sportsmanship both on and 

off the field all season and were well deserved GVPSSA Premieres. 

Congratulations girls on an outstanding season, you should be so proud of yourselves. Thank you to all the parents and 

friends who came and supported the girls each week. We loved having you there and appreciate all your support and 

encouragement. 

Miss Collas 

Junior Oztag  Premiers 

Aisha, Dakota, Elispeta, Kandice, Yasmin, Angela, 
Sara, Mariam, Hayley, Bella, Kiara 

Senior Oztag  Premiers 

Tiana, Omega, Amar, Kristine, Pearl,     
Yasmine, Brianna, Miah, Caitlyn, Khya 



 

 
Website: www.sadleir-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   Phone: 9607 8201   Email: sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

27 Insignia St Sadleir 2168    Phone: 9607 8201    Email: sadleir-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Learn to Live                         Newsletter Term 3 Week 10 

 

PSSA Season 2 Report –  Mixed Newcombeball  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Senior and Junior Mixed Newcomeball teams who are the Green Valley PSSA Runners Up. It 
has been a wonderful experience coaching the Mixed Newcomeball teams this season. Both teams had an 
incredible season and overcame many challenges. Their throwing and catching skills and attitude towards the 
sport had improved exponentially from when they've started.  In addition, they’ve further developed their 
leadership, communications skills and self-management skills during this season.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who came and supported the students during practice and game each week. 
 
Wotan – I enjoyed playing as a team and have learnt a lot about the sport. 
 
Vinh – Had heaps of fun playing with my friends and other schools. 
 
Ammi – It was fun competing against other schools. 
 
Esther – I’ve improved my throwing and catching skills. 
 
Alyssa – I enjoyed playing with my friends and working together as a team.  
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GVPSSA District Athletics 

Symbio Excursion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday the 29th of August, the Green Valley District Athletics Carnival took place. 38 students attended from 

Sadleir PS . All ages between eight and thirteen participated on the day. Students behaved exceptionally and 

represented our school with courage and pride. Students displayed sportsmanship and a great ability to achieve 

highly in all events. There was an outstanding atmosphere while all the staff, students and school community 

rejoiced at the inspiring efforts of each competitor.  

George finished 1st in the 100m and 200m and 2nd in the Long Jump, and Tiana finished 2nd in the 800m. They 

represented Green Valley at the Sydney South West Regional carnival. George finished 2nd in the 100m and 200m 

and will now compete at the state carnival. We wish him luck and can't wait to see how he goes.  

A special thankyou to Mr Scully and Miss McAlister who helped to organise and manage the team at the carnival.  

By Jack 5/6J 

 

K2J and Year 1 students from 1-5C travelled to Symbio 

Wildlife Park with Kindergarten. The students were so excited 

to ride on the bus and see the animals. A big thankyou to all 

the Kindergarten teachers and staff who went out of their 

way to support us and ensure we were included and able to 

participate fully in this wonderful experience. We continue to 

learn about a variety of animals including those we saw at 

Symbio Wildlife Park.  
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KH & KM & KP Symbio Excursion 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten went to Symbio Zoo last week and had a fantastic time meeting all the animals. We are going to learn 

more about all the animals we encountered next term. We can’t wait!  
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News from the Office 

 

School Ambassador 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LMBR  - Learning Management Business Services 
 
LMBR is coming to our school from Term 4. Mr Ralph, Miss James, Mrs Braun and myself have been attending 
training. 
 
As a valued member of our school community, we wish to give you advance notice of changes to the procedures of 
our school and a group of NSW Public Schools over the coming months.  
 
The NSW Department of Education is implementing a standardised system for all NSW Public Schools by the end of 
2017. A total of 407 primary schools in the Bankstown, Botany Bay, Campbelltown, Canterbury, Georges River, 
Glenfield, Liverpool, Macarthur, Marrickville, Port Hacking, Port Jackson, South Coast, Strathfield, Wollondilly, 
Wollongong, Wollongong North & Woronora River Principals Networks are scheduled to commence using the new 
system on 17 October 2016.  
 
Our school policies and the way we collect money will not change but the way we  process things will.  Our 
school no longer holds a bank account as the Department  of Education will hold all the money for the schools as 
they progress onto LMBR.  
 
The main changes for you at this stage is:- 
 
THERE WILL BE NO ONLINE PAYMENTS ALLOWED FROM  FRIDAY 23rd September 2016 until we go live after 17th 
October 2016. 
 
REFUNDS will no longer be given by cheque. They will be credited to your child’s account and be able to be used for 
other things. 
 
Any money held for camp and swimming scheme paid before the holidays is held in trust for those activities. 
 
After we go live there will be a delay in the processing of payments to the school until we get the new system up 
and running. So if you make a payment, whilst  you will get a receipt, it will be delayed. This will be mostly noticed 
with uniform purchases which will not be receipted until after 17th October. 
 
We will be getting an EFTPOS machine to make paying for activities more convenient. 
 
 
We ask your support and patience whilst the new procedures are being introduced. 
 
Dianne Dean 
School Administrative Manager 
 

Brianna has been busy collaborating with ambassadors from a number of 
schools on an environmental project.  She has chosen to plant an ambassador 
tree within the school grounds before the end of the year. This was decided in 
consultation with her team of ambassadors and after extensive research on 
tree planting. Brianna has also assisted her team in planning their own school 
gardens. We’re really looking forward to her final product.  
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School Swimming Scheme 

Preschool have purchased some new furniture this Term and it's a fantastic addition to our homely environment. The 

Preschool now looks a lot more inviting and the children are really enjoying each day learning with their friends. 

 

 

Preschool News 

The school swimming scheme will take place every day in Week 1 and Week 2 of 

Term 4, Monday 10th October to Friday 21st October 2016. We have 121 

students from Year 2-6 attending the 10 day program. Students attending need 

to wear their swimming costume under their school uniform to school each day. 

They also need to bring a towel, underwear, sunscreen, school hat and a plastic 

bag for wet swimming costumes. Students will be walking to and from the pool 

so need to make sure they have a strong bag to carry all of their belongings. 

Please make sure everything is clearly labelled with your name and class. 

School Holidays 

Tomorrow, Friday 23rd September 2016 is the last day of Term 4. We wish 

everyone and safe and relaxing 2 week holiday. School resumes for all students 

on Monday 10th October 2016. There is no staff development day at the 

beginning of Term 4.  
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